Diocese of Portsmouth

English Martyrs Catholic Primary School

www.englishmartyrs.reading.sch.uk

Headteacher Mrs C Doberska

Deputy Headteacher Mr A Dworzak



Dee Road, Tilehurst Reading RG30 4BE

admin@englishmartyrs.reading.sch.uk 0118 937 5466

28th February 2024

Dear Parents + Carers,

OFSTED REPORT

I am pleased to report that Ofsted have sent through the final copy of their report following the inspection on 23rd and 24th January and that we are now able to share this with you, ahead of its publication on the Ofsted website.

The report confirms that the school has once again been judged as "Good".

The format of the report has changed from the "letter" format that was in place when the school was last inspected in July 2018. The inspector's comments in the new "What is it like to attend this school?" section are particularly pleasing.

We are delighted that the school's hard work to meet pupils' needs, both in terms of their academic development and their personal development has been recognised.

During the inspection, as well as observing lessons and talking to pupils, the inspector met with key subject leaders to discuss the work the school is doing to ensure that we continue to improve, and these areas of development are noted in the report.

The report will be added to our school website and it should be published on the Ofsted website in 8 working days.

With best wishes,

Catherine Doberska (Mrs)

Headteacher